
What Are The Benefits?: 

♦ The new facility will provide safe and sanitary conditions 
for food preparation and serving 

♦ We will have an efficient and modern layout of the space 
♦ The dated kitchen equipment will be replaced with  
        modern appliances 
♦ The space will be designed and built to be fully compliant 

with life safety codes and ordinances 
♦ Our adults and youth will have a much improved space 

for fellowship 
♦ The work will be completed this fall and provide  
        immediate benefits to the entire church family 
♦ Having a functioning kitchen will allow our Church to 

expand our community outreach 

♦ Continued use of the kitchen facility as it exists today is 
not feasible long term 

♦ Due to the functional deficiencies it is not compliant 
with current building and safety codes 

♦ The current equipment is  obsolete and unrepairable 

 
♦ Please consider a pledge to fund this needed and well supported project 
♦ Gifts can be made in lump sum amounts or in pledges over a three year period 
 
 

Contact Scott Vandersall, Lloyd Swaim,  
or Jim Van Baalen for more information 

Why Is This Needed?: 

How Can You Help?: 

To raise $100,000 to support the cost of the renovations and 
new equipment needed for our kitchen project which will  
benefit the Church and our  Community Outreach Programs 

Our Goal: 


